## S&S Consolidated ISD

Tommy Hunter, Superintendent P.O. Box 837, Sadler, Texas 76264 (903)-564-6051

To:

Board President, Mr. Mark Lancaster

and Members of the Board of Trustees

From:

**Tommy Hunter, Superintendent** 

Date:

January 17, 2013

Re:

Early voting clerks, judges and early ballot board

Mr. Lancaster and the Board of Trustees,

Item B is to approve the appointment of early voting clerks, election judges and early voting ballot board. The administration is recommending Tanya Stuckey be appointed early voting clerk with Stephanie Maher serving as the deputy early voting clerk. We are also recommending that Diane Bullard be appointed election judge for the Sadler precincts as well as the early voting ballot board. Gloria Gleaton is the recommended appointed election judge for the Southmayd precincts.

Please contact the office if you have any questions or concerns.